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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AEC’s 'The Agriculturist' magazine brings home NAADA national award
[image: image1.png]


The Department of Agricultural Education & Communications magazine, The Agriculturist, won top honors in the Publications & Projects Contest at the National Agricultural Alumni Development Association Conference this year. The first place award was presented in Fayetteville, Arkansas. “It is so rewarding to see them be recognized for their hard work and talent,” said AEC’s Lindsay Kennedy.

RESEARCH SPOTLIGHT
AFS’s Sam Prien elected as National Academy of Inventors Fellow
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Sam Prien, a noted professor of reproductive physiology in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, was named a Fellow of the National Academy of Inventors' during a special induction ceremony last month in Phoenix. His election to fellow status is the highest professional distinction accorded solely to academic inventors. Prien's inventions have advanced the practice of animal reproduction technology.
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

UP NEXT 

 TTU Summer Commencement

        Saturday, Aug. 6, 2022

 Annual Faculty Retreat

        Friday, Aug. 19, 2022; 8-12 noon

        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

 Davis College Ag Fest

        Thursday, Sep. 1, 2022; 5:30 p.m.

        AFS Livestock Arena 


	

	
	“The opportunity to serve in such an important role on our campus is truly an honor,” said Gibson, an associate professor within the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications. “Representing the faculty body at the university level, especially as we embark on the 100th anniversary of Texas Tech, is so exciting, and I look forward to exploring and advocating for faculty issues that will allow us to continue to grow in the next 100 years to come.” Meanwhile, Addo, Davis College’s Program Manager for Diversity & Graduate Student Recruitment, said her focus will be on empowering current and future staff members to always to strive for honor. “I am beyond honored to begin serving as Staff Senate president and advocate on behalf staff all over campus,” Addo said. Gibson joined the Texas Tech faculty in 2015, while Addo came to Davis College in 2020.  << More-Addo / << More-Gibson
The Wildlife Society at Texas Tech tapped as national student chapter of the year
[image: image6.jpg]


The Wildlife Society at Texas Tech has been awarded the national ‘2022 Student Chapter of the Year' by The Wildlife Society. The honor recognizes exceptional achievements by the organization's student chapters. “This is the first national-level award for the TTU The Wildlife Society, and they join the ranks of other prestigious programs and student chapters across the United States,” said NRM’s Blake Grisham.

AEC’s Vazquez named national USDA E. Kika De La Garza Education Fellow
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Jacob Vazquez, a distance education student working toward his doctorate in the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications, has been named an E. Kika De La Garza Fellow by the USDA. The prestigious program links the USDA and Hispanic-Serving Institutions to help build awareness in Hispanic communities of USDA services, resources and employment opportunities. 

All-American, NRM grad Patience Knight named to Texas Tech Hall of Fame
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Patience Knight, a 2010 dual wildlife, fisheries and range management graduate from the Department of Natural Resources Management, has been selected for the Texas Tech 2022 Hall of Fame Class. The track and field shot put star will be formally inducted in October. Knight currently serves as a wildlife research technician at Alabama A&M University, where she received a master of science degree.

Welcome Back; Davis College Ag Fest sets stage for successful fall semester
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Members of Davis College’s Success Center are set to host their annual Ag Fest at 5:30 p.m. on Sept. 1 at the Department of Animal & Food Sciences' Livestock Arena. Numerous student organizations will be represented, as well as an opportunity to speak with college guests and representatives. The program will be accompanied by a live country-and-western band, and hamburger and sausage wrap dinner. 

Focus on Fiber: Texas International Cotton School set for Aug. 1-11 at FBRI
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Texas Tech's Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute, in conjunction with the Lubbock Cotton Exchange, will host the 41st session of the Texas International Cotton School from Aug. 1-11. The High Plains program features classes, lectures, tours and hands-on interaction in all phases of cotton production, harvesting, ginning, classing, testing, preparation and processing, said FBRI Director Noureddine Abidi.

GALLERY: A look at the long history of a Texas Tech campus staple – The Dairy Barn 
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Built in the 1920s, the Dairy Barn is one of the original buildings on the campus of what was then known as Texas Technological College. In its early days, the barn was a functional facility, with students allowed to bring as many as three of their own cows with them to campus, so they could pay their tuition with milk sales. By 1931, the dairy manufacturing department was providing milk and ice cream to campus cafeterias.

Davis College congressional summer interns on the ground in Washington
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Three specially-selected Davis College students are spending the summer working as interns in Washington, D.C. They are Cassady Craddock, a senior animal science major from Howe, Texas (U.S. Rep. August Pfluger; Kaitlyn Neal, a senior agricultural communications major from Las Cruces, New Mexico (U.S. Rep. Yvette Herrell); and Claire Shelton, a senior agribusiness major from Krum, Texas (U.S. Rep. Michael Burgess).

Texas Tech announces Davis College’s incoming First Year Terry Scholars
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Officials at Texas Tech's Financial Aid and Scholarship Office have announced the names of students receiving the latest prestigious Terry Scholarships, including three from the Davis College. They include Daniel Anderson, a first year student animal sciences major from El Paso; Elizabeth Mosley, a first year student animal sciences major from Jacksboro; and Lily Russell, a first year student agriculture major from Lubbock.
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